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Hospital Hill Run Donation to the Prairie Lakes Caring Club House 
 

WATERTOWN – On June 11th, 2022, Prairie Lakes Healthcare System held the 
25th Annual Hospital Hill Run. Walkers and runners participated to raise money 
for the Prairie Lakes Healthcare Foundation’s Caring Club House. A generous 
donation of $3,250 was donated to the Caring Club House.  
 
Shown are members of the Hospital Hill Run Committee: Shannon Bleeker, Lydia 
Newman, and Lisa Dahl, Executive Director of the Prairie Lakes Healthcare 
Foundation.  Also pictured is Suellen Roby, Caretaker, Prairie Lakes Caring Club 
House 
 
Committee Members not photographed are Dr. Dan Reiffenberger, Tom 
Beaudry, Chief Tim Toomey, and Bryan Beckedahl. 
 
Sponsors of the 2022 Hospital Hill Run include: Prairie Lakes Healthcare 
System, Brown Clinic, Glacial Lakes Orthopaedics, Consulting Radiologists Ltd., 
Drs. Dan and Sarah Reiffenberger and Megan, Nick and Molly, Sanford Health - 
Watertown, Watertown Public Opinion, Community Blood Bank, Dakota Portable 
Toilets, Graf Billboard Signs, Watertown Chamber of Commerce, KXLG and First 
PREMIER Bank / PREMIER Bankcard.     
 
The Caring Club House is a home away from home for out-of-town patients, 
families, and caregivers receiving services through Prairie Lakes. Funded and 
furnished completely through community support and donations, the Caring Club 
House is a not-for-profit, community-based project of the Prairie Lakes 
Healthcare Foundation, with support from Prairie Lakes Healthcare System.  
Annual operating expenses more than $17,000. All donations are appreciated 
and are tax deductible as allowed by law. If you would like to support the Caring 
Club House financially or work as a volunteer there, please call the Foundation 
office at 605-882-7631. 
 


